School Couwncil Mivuites
3% April 2019

Councillors present:

Sarah Ruth Pharrell Noah Alisha
Mohammed Lily Ronica
Mawahib

Councillors absent:

Aneesa

Mohammed

Minutes:

Councillors who went to the 'Voicebox' conferencing event told
us what they had learned at the event. This lead to a
conversation about being a healthy school.

Are we a healthy school? Yes because we have fruit in KS1. No
because some people’s packed lunches are not healthy.

We would also like to look at getting fruit for KS2 and
introducing more exercise to our daily routines.

We would like to run a competition to create a healthy lunch
box ideas booklet which includes fillings for sandwiches/wraps,
savoury snacks and sweets snacks.

Each key stage will be in charge of creating recipes for each of
these themes.

We will lead an assembly to promote the competition - an email
has been sent o Mrs Dean.

Councillors will speak to their class teachers to see whether
they will do their entries in class or at home.

Councillors also mentioned re-introducing peer-mediators and
timetables for the new outdoor equipment.

Well done councillors!




